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2110 Wyandot Drive

Denver, CO 80221

phone:
303 426-7006

e-mail:
Ron@ghpd.com

Ronald A. Dahl

August 17, 1997
Tore Haugen
Sigrid Undsets veg 6
N-2600 Lillehammer

Norway
Dear Tore:
I hope this letter finds you well.

I am the 2nd great grandson of Kristoffer Overdalen born 12 Mar 1792. 

My great grandfather was Simond Dahl born 1 Mar 1838.  Simond was the brother of Johanne Kristoffersdatter who married Peder Paulson Dahl.

I have sent you a list of descendants of Kristoffer and Marit.  

I am still doing research and my list is not complete or entirely accurate yet.

My aunt, Violet (Dahl) Walsvid went to Norway for a visit with her husband and I have a copy of some of your research.

My cousin Marilyn (Dahl) Hensley also has done quite a bit of research.  

We both have email addresses and internet access. We would both like very much to share our research with you.

Please respond when you can, and we will send you more information.  Please also let me know how good your English is.  If necessary, I have friends on the internet that can translate Norwegian and English.

Yours truly,

Ron Dahl

